
 

Friday, January 18, 2019 

To: Diane Mitchell, Chapter President, et.al. 

Re: No. Nv. Chapter Historian Report 

Hi Everyone, 

Northern Nevada Chapter held its fourth Chapter meeting for 2018-19 on January 17th at Twisted Fork 

restaurant for a dinner event. President Diane Mitchell welcomed and introduced everyone.  

Our Region X Student Activities RVC, Buzz Wright, spoke of SA in Northern Nevada and requested a 

Student Advisor join the SA students we have at UNR. Buzz welcomed a first time visit from Haley 

Webbart, Sophomore ME Student at UNR. 

A presentation on “Improving CO2 Demand Control Ventilation using Air Flow Measurement” by 

David Dougan, President - Ebtron. Discussed issues related to ASHRAE Standard 62.1-2007 using a 

count of people in a space to comply with CO2 levels requirements (~1100 ppm) using DCV.  Everyone 

enjoyed the discussion and Q&A period.    

Enjoy the photos of the Northern Nevada SA RVC visit featured meeting on following pages. 

Best regards, 

 

 

Dean S. Borges, Historian, 2018-19                          
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